

Staff Report

For City Council Meeting - 3/4/2020

Subject - Visitors - Ken Shonkwiler - ODOT Senior Planner - 2017 TSP Hwy 101 Opportunity

Synopsis: Ken Shonkwiler, Senior Planner at ODOT, will be coming to present a planning opportunity for US 101 in Gearhart. The 2017 Gearhart TSP provided recommendations to do more advanced planning on the US 101 facility to support the proposed highway configuration, as well as specifics regarding bicycle/pedestrian facility type and placement. Ken would like to work with City Staff and prepare a facility plan for the US 101 corridor based on these recommendations from the 2017 TSP. The US 101 Facility Plan in Gearhart would include extensive public involvement, City staff review, and Council participation. He will be present at the meeting to discuss and answer questions.

Recommended Motion: Staff recommends listening to the presentation and discussing possible next steps.

Legal Analysis: N/A

ogui , iliai, joioi , iii

Financial Analysis: N/A

Respectfully submitted,

Chad